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As 2018 comes to an end, we thank God for His faithfulness that the ministry has continued to grow this year.  We 
are finishing a dormitory expansion project by adding 18 additional bed spaces here on our campus to increase our 

total capacity to 101 beds.  Our current enrollment will reach 97 total students when our new incoming class arrives on 
Dec. 27th, 2018.  This year we graduated 62 students who are now serving ministries from Hawaii to New York!  We are 
incredibly grateful to all of you who support the Teen Challenge Ministry Institute through your prayers and your financial 
contributions.  Your partnership is helping us prevent many who are at risk from going down the wrong road, and help 
others break the chains of sin and addiction!

Teen Challenge of Southern California hosted the Arise Crusade at the Big Fresno Fair recently and there were about 
4,500 in attendance.  International evangelist Nick Vujicic, President of Life without Limbs Ministries, preached about 

the gospel of Jesus Christ.  One hundred and thirty eight people responded to an invitation to accept Jesus Christ as their 
Lord and Savior!  TCMI students participated as the decision follow up workers to provide Bibles and referrals to local 
churches to be disciple and have continued fellowship with other believers.

“For God so loved that world that He sent His only begotten son, that whosoever
believes in Him, shall not perish, but have ever lasting life” (John 3:16)

This year 6 missionaries from 
TCMI were sent on assignments 

to Romania, Poland, Brazil and the 
Phillipines.  Shaneen Neag served for 
3 months at the House of Joy, which 
is the Teen Challenge women’s Center 
in Bucharest, Romania.  While she was 
there she was able to assist the current 
staff by teaching classes, preparing 
meals, and encouraging the women to 
walk in the fullness of God’s purpose 
for their lives!

Ministry Institute Headquarters TCMI Campus
9605 State St 

Southgate, CA 90280

teenchallenge.org/tcmi

Like us on Facebook at:
facebook.com/theministryinstitute



2 0 1 8  Y E A R  E N D
M I N I S T R Y  R E P O R T

T E E N  C H A L L E N G E
M I N I S T R Y  I N S T I T U T E 65 residents attended

weekly worship services at our
local convalescent hospital
and there were 12 salvations

6 missionaries 
from TCMI 
were sent

to 4 nations 
to make
disciples 

62 students 
graduated 

the one-year 
Ministry 
Institute 

312 people prayed
for salvation through 
Jesus Christ at
our Outreaches 

46
of our 

graduates 
began full 

time
ministry 
positions

30 individuals
participate in weekly
Living Free support 

group

360 individuals reached 
with the resources of Teen 
Challenge at our weekly 

methadone clinic outreach

185
female students and 
staff from SoCal TC 
received hope and 

encouragement 
during our 3rd 
Annual Awake 

Women’s Conference

TCMI students 
served over 

500
children

at 6 summer 
camps for

at risk
youth whose 
parents are 
incarcerated 

Shared Christ 
with 100 kids 
on average 

through Bible 
Club in a

public school

13,594
total people

reached through
outreaches

Completed a 
complete com-
mercial kitchen 
renovation to 
begin hosting 

events and 
launch our cater-

ing services

Hosted 80 
missionaries from 
all over the USA 

and  the world in 
our Urban 
School of

Evangelism 

1,360 victims
of Human Traf-
ficking received 
prayer and 
resources from 
TCMI students

34 students shared their 
first sermon at our Sunday 

evening chapel

7
Community 
Outreaches 

partnering with 
other churches 

49 TCMI Interns 
completed ten 

week Internships 
at 19 unique 

churches and Teen 
Challenge Centers 

in Southern
California 

75
students

earned CPR 
and first 

responder 
certifications

49
interns 
served at 19
different
locations 

We are expanding
our capacity by 18 new 
bed spaces for a total of 

101 bed spaces 


